
     Commack Middle School PTA 
    Staff Appreciation Lunch 

 
 
 
On Wednesday, June 24th, 2015, the CMS PTA will be sponsoring a very special 
luncheon.  On this day we will be saying Thank You to the wonderful staff at CMS.  
This is your opportunity to whip up one of your specialty appetizers or desserts to let 
everyone working at CMS know how much we appreciate the efforts they put in 
everyday for our children. 
 

Appetizers / Desserts that can sit at room temperature or can be served right out of the 
refrigerator can be dropped off at CMS any time between 7:30 and 11:30am on  
June 24th, the day of the luncheon.  If your dish needs to be served hot, please bring it 
in hot, and as close to 11:30am as you can. 
 

We will also be accepting monetary donations which will be used towards catering 
food.  Cash or checks payable to: CMS PTA, in and envelope marked ‘PTA Mailbox, 
Staff Lunch’.   
 

Please email or fill out and return the form below by June 12th.   
 

If you have any questions or to respond via e-mail, contact 
commackmiddleschoolpta@gmail.com. Please use ‘CMS lunch’ as the email subject. 
 

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
 

 
Name ____________________________   Child’s Name ___________________ 
  
Email ____________________________    Phone # _______________________ 
 
(   )  Appetizer __________________________ 
 
(   )  Dessert __________________________ 
   
(    )  Monetary donation to be used toward catered food __________ 
 
 

 

 


